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Shop Stewards Council Resolution Sends Clear Message 

 

ANNUAL PLANT GATE 

COLLECTION  

HAS MAJOR IMPACT  

 
On December 13th and 14th Unifor Local 2301 and Rio Tinto BC Works 
representatives collected money at the gates for the Annual Plant Gate 
Collection to raise money for the Kitimat Food Bank. Thank you to the 
representatives that braved the cold to collect money and to everybody that 
donated, including Unifor Local 2301 Retirees and the Rio Tinto BC Works 
Aluminum Fund. A total of $22,421.31 was provided to the Kitimat Food Bank! 

 
Your generosity will go a very long way this holiday season! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In the picture from left to right: 
Simon Pascoe - Rio Tinto BC Works General Manager   

Devrie Sanghera - Rio Tinto BC Works Communities and Social Performance Business Partner  
Martin McIlwrath - Unifor Local 2301 President 
Cliff Madsen - Unifor Local 2301 Business Agent 
Marjorie Phelps - Kitimat Food Bank President 

Robin Willis - Kitimat Food Bank Volunteer 
Richard Willis - Kitimat Food Bank Volunteer 

 

YOUR UNION AT WORK! 


